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Weekly Update
Today’s Notices:

• Questionnaire from our Pupil Council
• Letter to S2 Parents

• Summer Screen Time Tips

3rd June: In Service Day (School closed to pupils)

2023 – 2024 

31st May 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Thank you for your continued support this week.

Our Health and Wellbeing week finished on a real high today with our Whole 
School walk and we cannot wait to share lots of photos with you – of today’s fun 
and from the huge range of activities across the week. We’ll be posting them on 
our website and on Facebook.

Monday is an In-Service day, so the school is closed for pupils, but we are very 
excited about the start of the new academic session on Tuesday 4 th June where 
we’ll welcome back our senior pupils.

Our Pupil Council have created a short questionnaire for parents and carers to 
gather your views as we refresh our vision, values and aims. If you can spare a few 
minutes, a link to the questionnaire can be found here: 
https://forms.office.com/e/3NZLXLXUZK 

S2 parents and carers should have received an email from us regarding the Local 
History Project. A copy can also be found here: Letter to S2 Parents. Parents and 
carers are encouraged to view the resources on the History page of our website: 
https://www.kgsorkney.com/hist

Finally, one of Orkney’s Educational Psychologists has shared the following note: 
I just wanted to share the latest posting from Jacqueline Nesi at ‘Technosapiens’.
This is a source of well-researched, psychologically informed discussion and 
guidance for psychologically healthy internet use. 
https://technosapiens.substack.com/p/summer-screen-time-
tips?r=3qdd9g&utm_campaign=post&utm_medium=email&triedRedirect=true

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s 
Guidance Teacher in the first instance. Alternatively my email address is below.

We hope you have a wonderful weekend,

Miss Claire Meakin
Head Teacher
(claire.meakin@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk)
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